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Public Notice 
 
 
Notice is hereby given by the Board of Education 
of Geneva Community Unit School District 304 in 
the County of Kane, State of Illinois, that a 
proposed budget for said school district for the 
fiscal year beginning July 1, 2011, will be on file 
and conveniently available to public inspection in 
the office of the Assistant Superintendent – 
Business Service, 227 N. 4th Street, Geneva, 
Illinois [in the District Central Office], from 8:00 
a.m. on the 6th day of July, 2011.  
 
Notice is further given that a public hearing on 
said budget will be held at 7:00 p.m. on the 8th 
day of August, 2011 at the Geneva Community 
Unit School District 304-Coultrap Building, 1113 
Peyton Street, Geneva, IL 60134 (Use Lincoln 
Street-Cafeteria Entrance on east side of 
building). 
 
 
Dated this 28th day of June, 2011 
 
 
Kent D. Mutchler, Secretary Board of Education 
Geneva Community Unit School District 304 
County of Kane, State of Illinois 

 

 

 


